
   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 
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27 November 2024 

 

 

Dear Reception Parents, 

 

‘Posada’ – hosting Mary and Joseph for the night 

 
 

This year, St. Andrew’s Church are organising a Posada. This is a Christmas activity involving 

small versions of Mary and Joseph travelling around different households in the community and 

staying there for one night. 

 

If any of our reception families would be interested in hosting Mary and Joseph for a night, 
please let the admin team know as soon as possible, and by the end of the week (29 Nov) at the 
latest. It’s open to everyone, and lots of families find it’s a great way to be involved in the 
Christmas story. 

On 23 December, the figures will need to be returned to church for the Christmas Service, The 
Grumpy Owl and the Joy of Christmas, where a real owl will be flying in church – how exciting! 

Yours sincerely, 

Jo Fernie 

Headteacher 
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